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SECRETARY-GENERAL CONDEMNS ROCKET ATTACK FROM GAZA

 
The following statement was issued today by the Spokesperson for UN Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon:
The Secretary-General condemns today’s rocket attack from Gaza which killed a civilian in Israel. All such acts of terror and violence against civilians are totally
unacceptable and contrary to international law.
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